
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    June 11, 2012 
Time:  10:00 AM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Weapon’s Complaint Follow - Up  
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Detectives are continuing their investigation into a weapons complaint that occurred at 5:41 pm on Sunday, June 10, 
2012 at 1003 Adams St. in Oshkosh, WI.   
 
The 48 year-old man who lived in the home and was involved in the incident was not injured and was taken to Mercy Medical Center in 
Oshkosh and placed on an emergency committal.  When the man is released from the hospital, he will be transported to the 
Winnebago County Jail for Disorderly Conduct and 1st Degree Recklessly Endangering Safety.   
 
During their investigation, Oshkosh Detectives found that the 48 year-old man had used a shotgun to shoot two shot gun slugs within 
the home.  One slug was located in the home and the other slug exited the home.  The neighborhood where the incident occurred was 
canvassed by Oshkosh Police Detectives and Officers, but neither the slug nor any damage was located.  Neighbors were alerted to 
contact the Oshkosh Police Department if the slug was located or if damage was found to their property.   
 
No one else was in the home at the time of the incident.   
 
At this time, no further information is available.      
 
If you have any questions in regards to this media release, please call me at 236-5742.     
 
Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742  

#### 


